
Notice to Bidders/Tenderers 
Tender Notice 4 

 
Bidders are kindly requested to note that due to the technical glitch, maximum quantity on e-tendering 
platform was showing as one (1), instead of maximum quantity six (6),  but now the technical glitch has 
been resolved and maximum quantity to bid on the e-tendering platform is showing quantity six (6), 
which is in line with Invitation to Bid (ITB). 
 
Due to this technical glitch, closing date has been extended by 7 days, therefore new closing date for 
this tender will be 22nd July 2020. Updated ITB reflecting new bid opening date uploaded. 
 
 


